
Subject: Re: GPAC Meet on March 19
Posted by Bob Brines on Fri, 25 Feb 2005 17:49:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Darn! About the only day I can't do. I'll be in Detroit closing up the family homestead -- my parents
are moving to an apartment after nearly 50 years.I really would like you folks in Tulsa to hear my
speakers. Tulsa is only 4-5 hours up the road. Perhaps we could arrange an audition. I would
bring the FT-1600's and the SP-10 sub. In a couple of weeks, I'll have the prototype for an
FE167E BR ready to go. However, due to the shoestring nature of my business, I don't have any
F200A demos laying around.Sorry I can't make it.Bob
 Brines Acoustics 
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